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Dr. Johnnetta Cole event at DSU has been Postponed

Posted: January 18, 2013
The Dr. Johnnetta Cole talk scheduled for Friday, Jan. 25 has been postponed. DSU is
working to reschedule the visit, and will update you when a new date is scheduled.

The scheduled guest speaking engagement on Jan. 25 featuring Dr. Johnnetta Betsch Cole
has been postponed.

University officials hope that it can be rescheduled in the future.
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